
  

 From the Principal’s Desk  April 7, 2025 
It is hard to believe that we are in the fourth 

quarter of school already!  Throughout the next 

several weeks, we will be administering the ELA 

(gr 3-8), Math (gr 3-8) and Science (gr 5 & 8) 

state tests.  This week, we will administer the 

ELA state test.  Our students and teachers have 

been preparing for these exams, and we 

encourage our students to do their very best.  

Good test taking involves getting a good night’s 

rest, eating breakfast and having a positive 

mindset.  Please encourage your child(ren) to do 

their best as they get ready to start the ELA tests.   

 

GLOW DANCE – The IHC Glow Dance has been rescheduled to this Saturday, April 12.  

Please see the posters below for times for the elementary, junior high and high school.   

   

High School Retreat -  

IHC high school students 

will be on retreat, on 

Tuesday, April 12.  

Students are allowed to 

dress down for the retreat.  

We are grateful to Fr. 

Demo and IHC’s former 

campus minister, Danielle 

Landers (Drop), who 

helped to plan this year’s 

high school retreat.  What 

a wonderful way to get 

closer to Christ ahead of 

Holy Week!   

 


